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From: Mayor Shawn Reilly
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: FW: Rezoning
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:58:14 PM


 
 


 


Shawn N. Reilly
Mayor
City of Waukesha
 
P: 1-262-524-3700
E: sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov
waukesha-wi.gov
 
201 Delafield St., Waukesha, WI 53188


 
 


From: Jon Cox <jdcox97@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 8:44 PM
To: Ald Don Browne <alddist1@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Eric Payne <AldDist2@waukesha-wi.gov>;
Ald Cassandra Rodriguez <AldDist3@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Joe Pieper <AldDist4@waukesha-
wi.gov>; Ald Pete Bartels <AldDist5@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald John "Jack" Wells
<AldDist6@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Daniel Manion <AldDist7@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Elizabeth
Moltzan <AldDist8@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Mike Payne <AldDist9@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Steve
Johnson <AldDist10@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Leonard Miller <AldDist11@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald
Frank McElderry <AldDist12@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Dean Lemke <AldDist13@waukesha-wi.gov>;
Ald Rick Lemke <alddist14@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Cory Payne <AldDist15@waukesha-wi.gov>;
Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Rezoning
 
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 


Dear Council Members and Mayor Reilly, 


Please vote “NO” on the land use plan amendment for the
intersection of Saylesville Road and River Road. The
proposed apartment complex does not fit the rural aesthetics
of the area. The sheer magnitude of the edifice, especially at 3
stories, would be nothing but an eyesore. 
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Another concern is the traffic flow on Saylesville Rd, River Rd
and Rapids Trail. The potential of another 74+ vehicles,
especially during the rush hour, will further negatively impact
the flow of traffic as it is already dangerously congested during
the start and end times at Waukesha West.


If anything, a change in zoning from commercial to a low
density residential would be a welcomed addition to the area.


Thank you for your time.


Sincerely,


Jonathan Cox
4115 Stillwater Circle
Waukesha, WI 53189
414-659-6826
 
 


Sent from my iPad





